

ST JAMES CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL. HEBBURN

15th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 4 Segedunum Roman Fort

The Year 4 children will be visiting the Segedunum Roman Fort in Wallsend on Friday 10th October as part of our history topic.

The coach will leave school promptly at 9:30am and return in time for usual home arrangements.

A large part of the day will be spent outdoors; therefore, children need to come in warm clothing and sensible footwear with a warm waterproof coat.

The children will need a packed lunch and a drink on the day. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals and you would like school to provide a packed lunch for them please let me know by Friday 3rd October so that I can inform the Kitchen staff.

The subsidised cost of the trip will be £8.50. This should be paid and consent given via your ParentPay account by Monday 5th October.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Strawbridge Year 4 Class Teacher

Mrs Francesca Heslop Headteacher BSc (Hons) P.G.C.E. Email: info@stjameshebburn.co.uk
Tel: 0191 4832672

Solway Road, Hebburn NE31 2BP









